
Steve Clark 
 
As we face the important decisions ahead, Scotts Valley must preserve our public 
safety, schools, and parks, while creating housing opportunities as the city grows. I am 
running for City Council to safeguard and enhance the qualities that make our city 
exceptional. 

I have dedicated my life to public service. During my 30-year career at Santa Cruz PD, I 
partnered with council members to craft legislation that increased public safety and 
improved the quality of life. I collaborated with community leaders and businesses to 
design responsible growth plans that allowed the city to expand without losing its 
identity.  After retiring from SCPD as Deputy Chief, I volunteered for the Scotts Valley 
General Plan Advisory Committee. During the 4-year process, I worked to create a 
General Plan that preserved the character of our town as we addressed state-mandated 
and eventual growth. 

I am experienced in navigating the challenges of small-city government, including tight 
budgets, limited resources, and complex state mandates. As a parent and community 
volunteer, I support strong school and youth programs as an investment in the lives of 
our future leaders.  

I look forward to representing our beautiful city and strengthening our community 
together. 

www.clark4scottsvalley.com 


